Debra Thomeson

From: Madonna Parks <madonna.parks@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 11:03 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Borough Safety Committee

Below is an item taken from the HR Progress Report for the November 6th assembly meeting.

"The first all-department Borough Safety Committee meeting was held on October 24, 2023. Each department has posted
the list of committee members and their contact information. All employees are encouraged to contact any member with
concerns and/or ideas."

We are requesting please a copy of the list of committee members on the Borough Safety Commitee.

Thank you,
Madonna and RD Parks



